
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 19, 2014 

 

CRESTVIEW TEEN REPORTS SUSPECTED SEXUAL ASSAULT 

AFTER CONSUMING DRINK 

 

 

    The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office is investigating after an 18-year old 

reported waking up in a hotel with a stranger after she accepted a drink at a 

Destin nightspot. 

   The girl says she went to Nightown around 1:30 a.m. May 18
th
. She 

accepted a drink from a man and says she doesn’t remember anything else 

after that time until waking up in a hotel room.  

    Deputies say the teen, who had numerous bruises, was taken to North 

Okaloosa Medical Center for examination. 

    An investigation is underway. 

    Anyone with information on the suspected sexual assault is asked to 

contact the OCSO at 850-651-7400 or Emerald Coast Crime Stoppers at 

850-863-TIPS. 
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